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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Jenson & Mason 

Class 2 
Layomi & Bradley 

Class 3 
Whole Class 

Class 4 
Jack & Nevaeh 

Class 5 
Whole Class 

Class 6 
Samuel & Willow 

Nursery 
 Korkor & Ellis 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Sadullah 

Class 2 
Ruby 

Class 3 
Godwin 

Class 4 
Glory 

Class 5 
Tymon 

Class 6 
Reggie 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 25th October 2024 

On Monday and Tuesday Classes 1 & 2 took part in road safety training. They 
engaged really well in school and then were able to put it into practice with a short 
walk in the local area.  
It was brilliant to have a large group of parents in school on Thursday 
morning, finding out more about how we teach phonics & early reading 
in school and what they can do to help at home.  

Next week’s word…. 
 

tomorrow 

Attendance 
Whole School - 88.10% 
Class 1 - 93.92% 
Class 2 - 87.22% 
Class 3 - 86.09% 
Class 4 - 92.17% 
Class 5 - 86.67% 
Class 6 - 83.33% 
 

Lates = 22 

Lost Learning =  

2 hours & 20 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 1 

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door for Breakfast Club. 

 

8:30 - 11:30 

Friday in the 

Children’s Centre  

Dates for this term 
 

Tuesday 5th November 

back to school and nursery. 
 

Friday 20th December 

last day of school and nursery. 

Please return 

all orders for 

photographs to 

the office by 

9am Wednesday 6th 

November. 

Poppies on sale from the 
office after half term. 

Starting School  

September 2025 
 

If you have a child born between  

1st September 2020 and  

31st August 2021 you must apply online at  
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions 

There are no paper application forms. 
 

Even if your child is in our nursery you 

must still apply online by 15th January 

2025 
If you have any questions or do not have 
access to the internet please talk to the 

office. 
 

Parents of Year 2 children need to 

apply for Junior School using the same 

online system.  

Attendance 
Attendance up to the 
end of this half term is 

93.5%. This is higher 
than at the same point last year. 
A big thank to everyone who has 
worked hard this term to improve 

attendance. Below are the 
attendance rates for each class. 

 

Class 1 - 96% 

Class 2 - 93% 

Class 3 - 93% 

Class 4 - 94% 

Class 5 - 94% 

Class 6 - 93% 
 

We will continue to contact parents 
when we have concerns about 

attendance.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&docid=DLU14yma6tn7FM&tbnid=bVAYlU6EixexVM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.wikipedia.org%2Fwiki%2FRemembrance_poppy&ei=Ph9qUpuUFOe50QWj0oCQDQ&bvm=bv.55123115,d.d2k&psig=AFQjCNGZ7RB


PE in school 
 

Children in school must wear school uniform everyday 
and have their PE kit in school all week. 

 

Reception PE - Monday & Wednesday 
 

Year 1 PE -  Tuesday & Wednesday 
 

Year 2 PE - Wednesday & Friday 
 

PE Kit - plain white t-shirt, navy / black shorts, 

trainers / plimsolls. 

 

Please make 

sure all your 

child’s school 

uniform, coat, 

shoes and PE 

kit is labelled 

with their 

name.  

 

Please make sure you contact the 

office (call 386640 or email 

donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk)  

if your child is absent from school 

or nursery. If we do not have a 

reason for absence then it will be 

recorded as ‘unauthorised’. 


